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Central Library Closed Due to Construction 

Fresno County Public Library (FCPL) has closed the Central Library today due to 
construction of the parking lot.  The Library will re-open to the public tomorrow, 
Wednesday, July 27. 
 
The resurfacing of the parking lot has caused a strong odor originating from the tar used 
during the resurfacing process.  The odor may cause some irritation for individuals who 
have health issues, allergies or sensitivity to strong odor.   
 
The closure of the Central Library has no effect on holds or materials due.  No fines or 
late fees will be charged due to the closure for today.  All other branches are open for 
business as usual. 
 
For more information about this closure, Library programs, services, and specific branch 
hours, please go to www.fresnolibrary.org or call the Library at (559) 600 – READ 
(7323). 
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